
Hello! 

During the summer, please have your student read Nathaniel Hawthorn’s The Scarlet Letter. There are 

several versions of the book available at the public library; however, the novel is also available online for 

free at https://www.gutenberg.org/ebooks/33.  

In addition to reading The Scarlet Letter, your student will do a project that has two components. This 

will be their first major grade, so students must take this seriously. The first component of the project is 

a short essay (1-2 pages). The second component is a visual representation. (It can be created by hand 

or computer.) Please see the attachments for the details of the project as well as the grading rubric.  

Students should submit their projects no later than Friday, August 23, 2019 to the Dropbox in their 

“Class of 2021” Course in D2L. (This due date is for ALL Class of 2021 students, regardless of when they 

take English during the school year.) Students who do a tangible visual representation should take a 

picture of their artwork and submit it to D2L as well as bring it to school.  

Your student should be fully aware of the summer reading and the details of the project as I went to all 

of the classes during the last week of school. They were also emailed the documents as well. 

If you have any questions, please email me, Bethany McAfee at Bethany.mcafee@browardschools.com 

or Esther Charles at Esther.charles@browardschools.com. 

Thank you, 

Bethany McAfee 
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